T write to highlight my concerns and objection to, the proposed Town HALL Roof Terrace Extention on
Argle Street.

I live locally and fear this will become a noisy and disruptive environment to an already busy area IN
CLOSE PROXIMITY TO MANY HOMES and residential areas. Aren't these people already subjected to
enough noise pollution. As ever I feel social housing tenants needs and quality of life will be put to one side
again.

You have my objection to the proposed planning.

Thank you
Zoe O'shea
Regent Square
WCIH.



